C.J.Williams., 61,Pound Green Lane, Shipdham, Thetford, Norfolk IP25 7LH.

Dear Member,

New Choir- Update:

At last, I have managed to obtain a suitable venue, at a very acceptable cost, for us to use as a base for our new choir, for practices, and should we wish, concerts.

The Methodist Church, on the Aylsham Road, Mile Cross Norwich is exactly what we require and there are practice rooms as well as the main hall which are available, all with good pianos.

There is also a kitchen,, should we want it, and good toilet facilities.

n Wann

Parking is widely available on both sides of the church, and also in the adjacent bank car park.

Practice nights will be on Thursdays from 7.30 to 9.30 pm, the first Thursday being the 11th of February, at 7.30pm which will be mainly to discuss, and finalise all those points which are still outstanding, so please make every effort to attend!

Would you ,in the meantime think about a title for the choir, and consider what we should do about our uniform.

I enclose a map indicating the approximate situation of the church, which is very easy to find.

Yours sincerely

Chris Williams.